Traffic control by number plates

In order to control the number of vehicles accessing the Household Waste Recycling
Centres, a traffic control system will be in place. This will be based on odd and even number
plates and will work on a four week rota to limit the amount of traffic visiting the centres on

any one day. The only day that changes each week is a Wednesday.

Number plates ending with odd numbers - one, three, five, seven and nine - will be

allowed on the days shown below.

Number plates ending with even numbers - zero, two, four, six and eight - will be

allowed on the days shown below.

Starting on Saturday 2" May with even number plates; below is a table detailing when you

will be able to visit based on your vehicle number plate:

Sat Sun Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri

02/05/20 03/05/20 04/05/20 05/05/20 06/05/20 07/05/20 08/05/20

Week 2
Sat Sun Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri

09/05/20 10/05/20 11/05/20 12/05/20 13/05/20 14/05/20 15/05/20

Week 3
Sat Sun Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri

16/05/20 17/05/20 18/05/20 19/05/20 20/05/20 21/05/20 22/05/20

Week 4
Sat Sun Mon Tues Wed Thurs Fri

23/05/20 24/05/20 25/05/20 26/05/20 27/05/20 28/05/20 29/05/20

Recycling Centre Rules

e Open for bagged general waste only, no recycling accepted

e Only 1 person per vehicle

e Cars and small vans only - No transit type vans and vehicles with trailers
e No pedestrian access



SUEZ staff will not be able to help unload your vehicle

Please take proof of address with you such as your council tax bill, gas or electric bill
to show you live in one of the 9 councils in Greater Manchester. You can show your
bill on your mobile phone.

ANPR and CCTV are in operation, trade waste is not allowed.

Please expect to queue for longer than usual due to social distancing restrictions in
place. Please make sure you don’t block access for other road users



